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Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 5:07 AM

To: wakhan@who.int

Cc: 'Nadeem Jan'

Subject: RE: Explanation Letter on account of unapproved absenteeism

Dear Dr. Wahab, 
 
Thank you so much for your response. 
 
With reference to your below email Mr. Amir Abbas response will be marked satisfactory as he  has provided 
evidences of field activities on 27th September 2019. 
 
Furthermore, with regards to submission of daily activity report, this request must be initiated by PEO and 
Area Coordinator and in case of non-compliance such staff must be reported for disciplinary action.  
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 

 
From: KHAN, Wahab Ahmed [mailto:wakhan@who.int]  
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 2:11 AM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Subject: RE: Explanation Letter on account of unapproved absenteeism 
 
Greetings from DPCR Orakzai 
Mr. Aamir Abbas absentee has been discussed in DPCR.His absence was reported from field,however Mr.Aamir Abbas 
denied absentee.All DPCR members accepted his stance.However,CTC is requested to please inform all field staff to 
share their daily head count  & activity plan with PEO on urgent footings. 
 
 

From: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk>  
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 6:26 PM 
To: ALI, Fawad <fali@who.int>; KHAN, Wahab Ahmed <wakhan@who.int> 
Cc: 'Shahid Ali' <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>; DURRANI, Muhammad Arshad <durranimuh@who.int> 
Subject: FW: Explanation Letter on account of unapproved absenteeism 

 
Dear Dr. Fawad Ali and Wahab Ahmad Sb,  
 
Mr. Aamir Abbas TCSP have denied his absenteeism dated 27th September 2019, 
Please looking forward for your feedback. 

 
Regards, 
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Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
 
From: Aamir Abbas [mailto:tcsporakzailower@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 9:15 AM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Cc: Shahid Ali; wabbas@who.int; khanfai@who.int; fali@who.int; wakhan@who.int; durranimuh@who.int 
Subject: Re: Explanation Letter on account of unapproved absenteeism 

 
  Dear sir, 
Here is enclosed answer to your explanation letter. 
 
Regards 
 
Aamir Abbas 
TCSP 
LOWER ORAKZAI 
CELL:0315-9647148 
Email: tcsporakzailower@gmail.com 

 
 
 
On Tue, Oct 1, 2019 at 5:41 PM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Aamir Abbas, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation Letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.   

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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